Dalton Select Board Meeting Minutes of January 29, 2018

Present were Selectmen: Jay McCusker and Nancy McVetty and Kathy Barden

Called to order 6:30 PM

The minutes from both January 15 meeting and Annual Budget Hearing were read. Jay made a motion to accept as written. Kathy seconded. Approved 3-0

The 5 year renewal contract with George Sansoucy's office for Utility assessments was read and signed.

The Board read and acknowledged Ed Craxton's resignation from the Conservation Commission.

Margaret Michaud brought it to Jessie's attention that she resigned as Supervisor of the Checklist back on November 7, 2017. She had only told Cathy Fountain, and Cathy did not tell her that she needed to give her resignation to the Selectboard, nor did Cathy let the Selectboard know that Maggie had resigned. It was Maggie's year to run again, so the slot is open and will be on the ballot.

Kathy was called away to work and since there was no further business, the meeting was concluded.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:05 PM Next meeting February 12, 2018

Respectfully submitted,

Jessie Wentworth Administrative Assistant

Dalton Selectboard

Minutes approved by Selectboard Members on 2/12/18.

Jay McCusker Selectboard Member

Kathy Barden, Selectboard Member

Nancy McVetty, Selectboard Chairman